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 Wed Nov 4 — Picture Retake Day & Picture Day for M/W Kindergarten students     

and Lakeview’s at home learning students 

Mon Nov 9 – Mon Nov 23— Virtual Book Fair (see Looking Deeper for more info!) 

Mon Nov 9 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews (No Kindergarten classes) 

Tue Nov 10 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews (No Kindergarten classes) 

Tue Nov 10 — School Council meeting 6:30pm, online through TEAMS 

Wed Nov 11— Remembrance Day, (No School for Students) 

Thu Nov 19 — Rock Your Mocs, wear moccasins if you have them! 

 

Fri Dec 4 — First Report Card for Gr 1—5 students (available digitally on 

Powerschool Parent Portal) 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

 

• Virtual Scholastic Book Fair 

• Angel Tree information 

• BoxClever SchoolGuide app 

• The LOOP 

• Lifetouch Cleaning Protocols 
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We held our annual general meeting through 
Microsoft Teams on October 20th. Although it was 
not quite the same as a face to face meeting, we 
made it work! The following people were voted in 
as executive members: 

Rachelle Ririe: Chair 
Caylee Low: Vice-chair 
Stacey Keraiff: Treasurer 
Felicity Addison: Secretary 

Due to our next meeting conflicting with LCI's 
school council meeting, we will be changing our 
date to November 10th. Please RSVP to the office if 
you would like to join us, as we will be using the 
Teams platform again. 

We encourage all Lakeview parents to 
participate! Thanks for supporting our school 
community,  

    Rachelle Ririe, Chair 

FEED THE BUG 
Thank you for your support of 

Lakeview’s food drive,  
Feed the Bug!  

Together we were able to  
donate $2,205 to the  

Lethbridge Food Bank! 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Hello Lakeview families,  
It looks like the weather cooperated for Halloween!  We are 
thankful for a few more weeks of autumn before winter hits for a 
long spell. I know I have said this before, but I continue to be 
amazed by the resilience of our students. With all the changes 
that are happening, such as the breakfast program, recess, gym 
and music class, and numerous others, the students continue to 
take it all in stride. We know how much many of you enjoy these 
activities, so we will do our best to give you a front row seat into 
what is happening. Later this month we will be recording 
a Remembrance Day Ceremony that will be shared on our 
website. Please take some time to view this with your family. We 
will have poppies at school for the students and we hope you will 
donate the Royal Canadian Legion. We will have a link for this on 
our website as well.  Although we only recently 
completed Parent/Teacher Interviews, that doesn’t mean you 
need to wait to talk to your child’s teacher if you have any 
questions or concerns. We welcome communication all year 
long. Report cards will be available online December 4th and 
there should be no surprises. It should just reaffirm what you 
already know about how your child is doing. I want to close by 
sending out a big THANK YOU to our Lakeview families. With 
everything that is going on, you have all been extremely 
supportive and understanding. On behalf of our staff, we greatly 
appreciate everything you do to support us and make our 
job easier.     - Dawn Walmsley, Principal 
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